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MARION COUNTY VEHICLE FIRE RULED ARSON 
 

ATLANTA – Investigators with the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner’s Office have determined that a 

vehicle fire in Marion County was intentionally set. The fire occurred shortly before 9:30 P.M. on Friday, June 19, 

at 82 O.L. Pike Road in Mauk, Georgia.  

“The 2003 Ford F-150 had severe fire damage and appeared to have been stripped of the tires, wheels, and bed 

before it was set ablaze. A camper on the same property was burglarized and multiple items were stolen around the 

time the fire occurred,” said Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King. “If you have any information 

on the individual or individuals responsible, I ask that you call my Fire Investigations Unit at 1- 800-282-

5804.”  

Rewards are offered of up to $10,000 for information that leads to the arrest and conviction of the arsonist(s). Calls 

are taken 24 hours a day and callers can choose to remain anonymous.  

Commissioner King’s Fire Investigations Unit is assisting the Oakland Fire Department and the Marion County 

Sheriff’s Office with this investigation.  

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families  

by providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation  

that creates economic opportunities for all Georgians.  
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